
www.stcroixgas.com 
415 S Second St 

River Falls, WI  54022 
(715) 425-6177 

FEBRUARY 2017 
 

Due Date:  
February 27,  

Monday 
 

Your payment is on time if it 
is received on the due date by 
closing time at our payment 
locations. Mail in time to 
meet this date or drop your 
payment at: 
 
River Falls Location: 
Our office, 415 S. 2nd Street. 
Due date deadline: 5 p.m.  
 
Prescott  Location: 
First National Bank, 
1151 N. Canton Street. 
Due date deadline:  
  lobby - 5 p.m.,  
  drive-up window - 6 p.m. 
 
Online bill payers:  
allow 10 business days for 
your payment check to reach 
us to avoid late fees. 

ONLINE: Visit us at  
www.stcroixgas.com. 

 
You can click through to pay 
by credit card or check with 
Payment Service Network. Or 
call PSN at 877-885-7968.  
 
There is a $3.99 transaction 
charge. 
 
Or… AutoPay is free and auto-
matic each month—give us a 
call.  Pair it with Budget Plan 
to make your gas bill payment 
amount predictable as well as 
automatic. 
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The River Falls Community Theatre 
will present One-Act Plays on Fri-
day and Saturday evenings, Febru-
ary 17-18 and 24-25, at Junior's 
Bar and Grill in River Falls.   
 
Seating for the shows will begin at 
6pm, and your $10 ticket will al-
low you to find a table in the re-
served seating area where you will 
be able to order from the 
evening's special menu for dinner 
or appetizers, as you choose. Full 
bar will be available, and there will 
be pre-show music each evening 
before the 7:30 pm curtain.   
 
This year's One Acts will feature 
encore performances of three all-
time favorites from year's past, as 
well as two new shows. It should 
prove to be a hilarious evening, 
once again.� 

 
 

Budget Plan customers—your 
payment is about to change. 

 
* Your March bill will reflect an 

adjustment for the actual 
weather and gas prices 
since your Budget Plan be-
gan last summer. 

 
* This new payment amount 

will be repeated until your 
July bill. In your July bill we 
will true-up your payments to 
date with actual costs 
through the end of the budg-
et year. 

 
* Budget Plans begin again 

with the August billing.  
 
Questions? Call our office, 715-
425-6177, weekdays 8 am to 5 
pm. 


